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This week we have continued our learning journey 

exploring hedgehogs and hibernation. 

The playdough table has included various textured 

sticks, pasta and googly eyes for the Brambles to 

create their own hedgehogs. There have been some 

fantastic interpretations of hedgehogs including a 

disco hoglet. 

In our home corner, we added several felt shaped 

pancakes, pans and lemon slices so that we could 

create our own pancakes on Pancake Day. It has been 

wonderful to hear the children sharing their pancake 

stories from home during their play this week. 

Today we made flapjacks for our snack, there was lots 

of stirring, scooping and squashing of oats into various 

sized trays. Lots of fun was had by all and the 

classroom smelt delicious. 

We hope you all have a great half term, please do send 

your keyworkers any photos of your adventures as we 

would love to see them and share them at carpet time. 

 

Our number of the week:  2 

Our key words: Hedgehog, spines, shelter, 

hibernation, nocturnal and winter. 

 

 

Something Special 
 

World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March, on this day 

the children are welcome to come dressed as their 

favourite book character or come in with a small prop 

or accessory that is linked to your book. Can we ask 

that no onesies are worn as this doesn’t support their 

independence in the setting and can you 

please label everything that will be coming in. 

Thank you 
Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, Miss 

Vicki and Miss Treasure. 
 

 
 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Hedgehogs by Steve Wilson and 

The Baby Mouse by Pie Corbett 
 

Song: I’m a Little Hedgehog  
 
 

Rhyme: A Hedgehog called Trevor 

 

 

Please let Brambles Staff know if your child will 

be absent from Pre School each day. 

You can do this by either emailing 

Brambles@Brampton.cambs.sch.uk or calling 

01480 375063 option 2. 

Thank you 

 

Monday 26th February  

Children return  

Thursday 7th March 

World Book Day 

Monday 19th – Friday 23rd March 

Half term 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 
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